## The Giddings News

June 5, 1942

## DIME BOX CLUB

Through the Meal with Dried Foods" was the subject for discussion by the members of the Dime Box H. D. Club in a meeting held at 2:30 p. m. May 21 in the home of Mrs. Gus Kaiser,

Dried fruit should have its place in everyone's daily diet and may be served in the main course in salads or desserts.

An interesting demonstration on dried food in the diet and drying food at home was given. Green English peas, beans, okra and fruit can be dried successfully at home and when cooked are quite as delicious as fresh from the garden.

The next meeting will be held at 2:30 p. m. June 4 in the home of Mrs. Carl Bridges.

- 0